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SATURDAY     11th June     Vigil Masses 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

 17.00 Mass  Holy Souls 

St Michael’s, Huntingdon 

 19.00 Mass Tony Thomas 

SUNDAY  12th June 

(LS) 09.00 Mass For the people of the parish 

(LS) 11.00 Mass Sean Holden + 

 15.30 Mass in Polish 

11th Week of Ordinary Time 

MONDAY  13th June: 

 St Anthony of Padua 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Catherine Cullen + 

TUESDAY  14th June: Feria 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY 15th June: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Marian Shilleto-Quinn + 

THURSDAY  16th June: 

 No Mass today 

FRIDAY  17th June:  Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Sean Holden + 

(LS) 10.00 Midweek meditation 

SATURDAY  18th June: 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Dr Aloysius + 

 10.00 Confessions 

17.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.   Papworth 

19.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.  St Michael’s 

PARKING: please park in Riverside car park, across 

the road, not in the streets behind the church. The 

open land behind the church is private property and 

has a security camera, your sins will find you! 

As the situation has changed, wearing of 

masks in Church is now discretionary, you 

may choose to wear a mask or not. Thank 

you for your cooperation during this time.  

 

Your prayers are asked for: 
Our parishioners who are sick: Rita Anand, Ellen 

Brown, Bridget Gaynor, Patrick Moore, Anne 

McGovern, Paul Reddington, Rosa Ruggiero, Fr Ivan 

Weston & Nina Wiktorowicz. May the Lord reach out 

his healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this 

time: William Swindon, Michael Mooney, Roisin 

O’Neill , Robert Perry, Bernard Jordan, Elizabeth 

Woollard, James Jackson and Lily Spencer. May they 

rest in peace. 

LEO LUBWAMA KIMULI-SANCHEZ, MARIA 

GONCALVES & KLARA ANNA BOBOWIK 

who were baptised this week, with the help of family 

and friends may they grow in faith. 

AMELIA VIDOYKOVITCH & LILIAN 

ONUORA who receive their First Communion this 

weekend, may they continue to grow in love for the 

Lord. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during Ordinary Time 
until September please pray for the following 
intentions: a deeper understanding between 
Christians and Jews; those who suffer persecution, 
oppression and denial of human rights; human life; 
Europe and seafarers. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr Philip 

know so he can visit. We do not always get the 

names of patients & can miss people if you do not 

tell us where they are. Thank you. 

 Last Sunday Collection: 

Papworth Everard: £20.00 

Huntingdon:  £262.00 

Standing Orders £425.50  

Total   £707.50 

Thank you for your generous support of our 

parish community.  

The parish collection remains the orange buckets 

near the door for your offering and the card 

machine in the GS Room. Thank you. 

Next Sunday collection for Life Charities. 
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VIGIL MASS AT ST MICHAEL’S: this Mass on 

Saturday evening was added as we started to come out 

of lockdown to give a little more space in the church 

on Sunday mornings. It has grown slowly but now 

does help reduce the crush on Sundays, but it is rather 

late in the evening.  

 After consulting those who usually attend this 

Mass, I have decided to change the time to make it an 

hour earlier. From Saturday 2nd July the vigil Mass 

will be at 18.00. 

MASS AT PAPWORTH: after consultation with the 

people at Papworth I have decided to close the 

Saturday evening Mass there with effect from 

Saturday 18th June. Four Masses every weekend for 

the last 40 years has finally caught up with me and it 

is now too much on a regular basis. The Bishop has 

agreed this closure. I am grateful to the community at 

Papworth for their support and understanding in this 

matter.  

FIRST HOLY COMMUNIONS: the children are 

making their First Communions on the Sundays 

during June. The church could be busier than usual 

but there is plenty of room at Saturday evening Mass 

at 19.00. 

MARRIAGE & FAMILY LIFE MASS: the annual 

Marriage and Family Life Mass at the Cathedral will 

be held on Saturday June 18th at 11.30am. All are 

welcome! Those who are celebrating significant 

anniversaries (one year, five years and every multiple 

of five years thereafter) will receive a certificate and 

a blessing from the Bishop. If you would like to 

register for a certificate, please use the online form: 

https://www.rcdea.org.uk/marriage-mass-

registration/ through the marriage and family section 

of the diocesan website. Certificates will be posted 

after the Mass. Join us after Mass for tea and cake in 

the Cathedral Hall. There will be a collection at the 

Mass for those who wish to help the Marriage and 

Family Life Commission in their work.  

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: Shereen & Dave 

Murray by Saturday 18th June. Thank you. 

HOSPITAL VOLUNTEERS are urgently required 

to offer some time volunteering in many different 

roles in Hinchingbrooke Hospital. If you have some 

time and want to help, please contact the Volunteer 

Coordinator at the hospital. 

JOIN A PILGRIMAGE! The Diocesan Youth 

Service have two fantastic opportunities for young 

people to go on pilgrimage this summer. These are 

Holywell ‘The Lourdes of Wales’ (age 16 - 30) and 

‘England’s Way’, a walking and camping pilgrimage 

from Bury St. Edmunds to Walsingham (age 18 - 35). 

For more information see www.rcdea.org.uk/youth 

DAY FOR LIFE: Do not cast me off in the time of old 

age; forsake me not when my strength is spent. Psalm 71:9 

The COVID pandemic highlighted the desperate 

plight of many older people, especially those in care 

homes and those struggling with long-term chronic 

conditions such as dementia. They carried the highest 

burden which included prolonged isolation, the 

distress for families being unable to visit, delayed 

medical interventions and tragic, isolated, deaths 

followed by shortened, minimal, funeral rites. Many 

family members and friends continue to bear the 

wound of deep grief which hurts and is still in need of 

healing. Read the message from our Lead Bishop 

for Life Issues, the Right Reverend John Sherrington. 

 There will be a retiring collection for Life 

Charities next weekend.  

WEDNESDAY COFFEE MORNING: will be as 

usual this week after Mass on Wednesday morning. 

 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 

 
Loving God, we pray for the people of 

Ukraine, for all those suffering or afraid, 

that you will be close to them & protect them 

We pray for world leaders, for compassion, 

strength and wisdom to guide their choices. 

We pray for the world, that in this moment of 

crisis, we may reach out in solidarity 

to our brothers and sisters in need. 

May we walk in your ways so that peace & 

justice become a reality for the people of 

Ukraine and for all the world. Amen. 
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